Pirate's Island Playground in Elk Grove Regional Park



The Cosumnes
Legacy Foundation and Pirate's Island Partners are joining efforts to revive Pirate's Island Playground.

The playground was originally constructed in 1972 and demolished in 1980s. Many Elk Grove

residents have fond memories of playing on the island in their childhood. The vision is to bring back the playground to offer those same memories to new generations.

How Can You Help?

Fundraising and Volunteering at Events-

Contact Stuart Smith at: PiratesIsland@surewest.net Jennifer Smith at:

(916) 405-7168

Donate-

Go to cosumneslegacyfoundation.org (click on the Donate button under Pirate's Island) or make checks payable to Cosumnes Legacy Foundation (please write Pirate's Island on check and envelope) and mail to the address below. All donations are tax deductible.



COSUMNES

